Thomas, Jennifer

From: Sloan, Trey

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 8:29 AM

To: Light, Cheryl; Barber, Candice

Subject: FW: UPRR 38 PA O TRUE 2 (05-123-11055) P&A Change of Scope

From: Diane McCoy - DNR <diane.mccoy@state.co.us>

Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 8:19 AM

To: Sloan, Trey <Trey.Sloan@anadarko.com>

Subject: Re: UPRR 38 PA O TRUE 2 (05-123-11055) P&A Change of Scope

WARNING! This message originated from a source external to Anadarko. If you do not recognize the sender or are suspicious of the

message content, forward this email to ITSecurity@anadarko.com for evaluation. DO NOT "Reply", "Open" attachments or "Click" on
any links in a suspicious email.

No objections, please proceed as proposed.

Thanks,

Diane McCoy
Engineer

xl

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
303.894.2100 x5114

Diane.McCoy(@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Mon, Oct 1, 2018 at 7:12 AM Sloan, Trey <Trey.Sloan@anadarko.com> wrote:

Hello Diane,

We have had sustained surface casing pressure on the UPRR 38 PA O TRUE 2 during P&A operations that we
have not been able to eliminate with a squeeze. Since we have run out of room to squeeze I am requesting
approval to section mill our casing from 1650°-1670* and pump a 15 sx balance plug across that interval to
attempt to eliminate surface casing pressure.

Our surface casing shoe is at 778’ and deepest water well within 1 mile is at 640°. Please let me know if you
have any questions.



Thanks,

Trey Sloan

Field Production Engineer
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
501 North Division Blvd
Platteville, CO 80651

Office: (970) 515-1669 Ext. 41669

Cell: (918) 534-6637

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




